
 

 

 

 

Parap Primary Movie 

Night 

Friday 21 July—6:30pm 

 
Year 6 Camp 

Mon 24— Wed 26 July  

 

School Council Meeting 
Tuesday 25 July 6:00pm 

Tuesday 15 August 6:00pm 

 

School Performance  
Thursday 10 August 

 

Swimming—Primary 

Years 

Mon 21—Thu 24 August 

 

Book Character  

Dress Up Day 

Friday 25 August 

 

Assembly 
Friday 4 August—8:30am 

Friday 18 August—8:30am 

Friday 25 August—8:30am 

 

Public Holidays 

Darwin Show Day 

Friday 28 July 

Picnic Day 
Monday 7 August  

 

 

      

Term  4- Week 9 

7/12/2022 

 

Term 3 Week 1                                                   20 July 2023 

Dear families and friends, 

Welcome back to the third term for 2023. There are many exciting things planned for the rest of 

the year and we look forward to them all.  

Our school had sports fever in week 9 and 10. The Early Years sports were amazing and lots of fun. 

Thanks to the many parents and families who came to cheer on their children. I would like to    

congratulate Hudson on winning the Primary Athletics sports. Our age group champions also need 

to be applauded for their great skill across the track and field events. Year Three to Six students 

also need to be praised for the wonderful sports behaviour and support they gave to all             

competitors.  

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a movie night on the Soccer Oval this Friday. 

Thanks to Mrs Nicole Brown and Mr Brent Potter who have organised the big screen and a sausage 

sizzle. There will also be popcorn, drinks and ice creams available. A gold coin donation for the    

movie night would be appreciated.  

On Monday our Year Six students will be leaving school to attend a camp at Batchelor. We are go-

ing with students from Ludmilla Primary and are very excited about this shared opportunity. I will 

be attending the camp and can’t wait to see the interactions of all the students during each of the 

exciting activities they will be participating in.  

Next Tuesday we have a special Author’s workshop for all our students in Transition to Year Five. 

Kate and Jol Temple have written over 20 books. Their workshop will inspire our children to read 

and write.   

Next Thursday some of our students have been selected to represent our school in the Interschool 

Athletics Carnival. We wish them well and know that they will represent us in a positive manner.  

Next Friday is a public holiday and many of our families will be attending the Darwin Show. I hope 

that all our families enjoy this 3-day weekend.   

This will be my final newsletter as I am going to work in at the NT Department of Education until 

October as the Senior Director of Differentiated Services and then I am taking leave. I have had the 

most amazing time at Parap Primary School, and it has been a privilege to be the principal of such a 

wonderful school. I will certainly miss all the wonderful kids and families but am looking forward to 

my new lifestyle.  

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Bianca Hyke will be acting Principal from 31 July. Bianca is really 

looking forward to getting to know our students and families. She has been working at Stuart Park     

Primary School, Larrakeyah Primary School and more recently at Alawa Primary school as the    

Assistant Principal in Term 1 and the Acting Principal in Term 2. I am sure that you will all make her 

feel very welcome.   

Yours sincerely  

Yvonne Harding 

 

 

 Our School Mission 

Working Together, nurturing personal achievement and lifelong 
learning sustained by explicit values and strong school, family and 

community partnerships.  

Our School Values 

PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY, INCLUSION, COOPERATION and GLOBAL 
CITIZENSHIP 

Contact Us 

Urquhart Street, Parap 
PO Box 69 Parap NT 0804 

Phone: 8982 2922 Fax: 8941 2606 
Web: www.parapprimary.nt.edu.au 

Email: parapps.office@education.nt.gov.au 

Facebook: Parap Primary School Working Together  

 

mailto:parapps.office@education.nt


 

 

T Giallouris: Ruby - Inclusion Henry – Cooperation Olly – Personal Responsibility  
T McGill:     Finn - Inclusion Molly – Cooperation   Olive - Personal Responsibility  
T Sutton: Hayley - Inclusion Montgomery - Global Citizenship Hudson - Personal Responsibility  
 
1 Rowe: Samuel - Inclusion Ellie - Personal Responsibility Owen - Cooperation  
1 Sinclair: Patrick – Cooperation Sylvie - Personal Responsibility Milly - Inclusion   
1 White : Zoe - Inclusion Kavya – Cooperation Ahmad  - Personal Responsibility    
 
2 Chappell: Emilia – Inclusion Ted - Personal Responsibility Michael – Cooperation 
2 Liveris:   Olivia - Personal Responsibility Bree – Inclusion Lewis - Cooperation    
2 Giallouris: Tyson – Inclusion Arfa - Personal Responsibility Arjun - Personal Responsibility 
 
4/3 Anita:             Gabrielle – Inclusion Divakar – Cooperation Sienna - Personal Responsibility 
4/3 Bound :  Celina – Inclusion George - Personal Responsibility Dexter - Cooperation     
4/3 Ryan:   Tatenda - Inclusion Korbyn - Personal Responsibility Levi - Global Citizenship 
4/3 Spinella: Ezra - Inclusion Katerina – Cooperation Mia - Personal Responsibility  
4/3 Worthy: Blake – Inclusion Thomas - Personal Responsibility Valerie - Cooperation   
 
5 Houghton: Kirsty – Inclusion Chayse – Cooperation Scarlett - Personal Responsibility  
5 Bishop: Lily – Inclusion Indy - Personal Responsibility Fletcher - Cooperation 
 
6 Davies:  Noah – Inclusion Fatima - Personal Responsibility Divya - Cooperation   
6 Hawken:  Thembiso – Inclusion Eli - Personal Responsibility Maya - Cooperation 
 

PE: Charlotte - Inclusion Jenna - Personal Responsibility Jessica - Cooperation 

Library/ICT: Izayah - Inclusion Zubbu - Personal Responsibility Finniss - Cooperation 

Performing Arts/Music: Tejas – Inclusion Hazelle - Personal Responsibility Lilly  - Cooperation 



 

 

We raised a total of $30,333.16 for 

the Colour Fun Run so the Exec Team 

got slimed!! 

 

What an amazing effort everyone.  

Well done!! 

 

Please note: Prize orders close Friday 

21 July. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


